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Connecticut Chapter

of the

Academy of Certified Hazardous Materials Managers

Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting

April 25, 2008

      9:30 AM-10:25 AM (via Conf. Call)
                          (G. Metti, M.Twerdy, P. Simonetta, S. Manley in attendance)
Minutes of the last 2 BOD meetings were approved (January 18 and February 28, 2008)

Application for Chapter Award Status

The application was prepared and completed by P. Simonetta, Steve Arena et al, signed and will be sent in to ACHMM by April 30. Application includes 3 parts: A) 2007 CTACHMM Honor Roll of Champions Nomination Form, B) 2007 ACHMM Award Application-Nomination Form, C) 2007 ACHMM Award Application-Supporting Details
May Newsletter--Article status
Several articles have been sent to Elsa Payne for inclusion in the May newsletter. EP will issue a draft by April 30.A final version of newsletter to be issued by week of May 4.
Keeping track of CTDEP General Permit Re-issuance on an ongoing basis
To be practical this needs to be tracked by all ongoing. Matt Twerdy will contact   CTDEP Dept. of Materials Management and Compliance Assurance to see if  a meeting could be arranged to explore expanding the use of the CHMM credential as reviewer, certifier, etc to other DEP departmental areas in addition to certifying water related general permits (e.g. in conducting compliance audits)
Upcoming Meetings
General Membership Meeting June 2008---Venue TBD---Ideas 

The BOD recommended inquiring if the Resource Recovery facility in Norwich might be available for a tour in June.  If a tour is possible and if the timing is possible, idea was to have a tour in Norwich in the late afternoon from 5 PM to 6 PM ,  followed by a 6:30 PM dinner at the new MGM Grand at Foxwoods (partially subsidized, members would pay $15-20). Aim for a Friday evening in June.
September National Conference Minneapolis, MN-- Chapter Delegate & Status 
Our paper was accepted by ACHMM on March 3 for the technical session to be given by W. Abrams, N. Zackeo and G. Metti. Presentation materials need preparation. 

Treasury Status
State Tax and SOS— Our Chapter is registered as a State tax exempt organization—. No annual tax filing is required with the CT State tax agency. However, we do need to fill out a form each time we purchase something to get out of paying tax. Separately, W. Abrams to prepare the annual filing to the CT Secretary of State (SOS) due in May.
Federal tax—IRS Filing (Form 9090 PF—Private Foundation) is being prepared by S. Manley and is due by May 15 to IRS. W Abrams to assist S. Manley in finalizing. END.
